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Comments {o PLUM 1/26/2010 Agenda No. 5, CFI 09-3070

CPC 2009-2677-GPA-SPA-ZC-DA is a planning case for property without proper environmental documentation. The 2001
Environmental impact Report for the Los Angeles Sports and Entertainment District LASED ENV-2000-3577-E1R does not
apply to the current environmental impacts of the LASED.

There was no environmental documents circulated nor was there an bpportunity for the public to comment. The document
identified as an "Addendum” was not circulated through the State Clearinghouse.

The developers of the project seem to have changed from the original approval of all documents. Properties are added
without mifigation.

This property is within a Methane Hazard Site (Buffer Zone).
The City of Los Angeles has failed in up keeping Infrastructure reports.
Please deny approval of this report.

Joyce Ditlard
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